
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    28th June 
2019 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Carle Joseph-Junior & Holly & Jessica 

Waddell Kuzey & Charlie 

Sharratt Reuben & Eveline-Gabriela 

Potter Lexi-Louise D & Lucy 

Donaldson Jake-Junior & Felicity 

Jeffers Max & Jack 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 94% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Potter class who attained the highest class 
attendance this week with 96%. 

Team Points 

Well done to Oak Team who achieved the most points this week with 100 points. 

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

Magic Breakfast 

Thankyou to all of those parents who were able to attend our magic breakfast 
morning on Tuesday 25

th
 June.  

 
The children are thoroughly enjoying their 
bagels in the morning and it is giving them a real 
boost before they engage in their learning for 
the day.  
 

http://www.penmillinfants.co.uk


Transition Day 

I hope you have enjoyed reading your child’s report this week and I would like to 
say how very proud I am of the children’s achievements this year.  They continue 
to work hard, strive to improve and display good behaviour for learning.  If you 
wish to discuss the report with your child’s class teacher please arrange an ap-
pointment with them or contact the school office. 
 
Transition day for all our children will be on Wednesday 3

rd
 July, the Year Twos 

will be visiting their new school and experiencing life in Year Three.  If your child 
is attending St Michael’s Academy in September they will need to be dropped off 
and collected from there by yourselves.  If your child is attending a different 
school in September their transition dates and times may vary which we are hap-
py to accommodate. 

Please be advised that there has been a number of cases of Head Lice in the 
school. Please check your child’s hair regularly. 

Head Lice 

Summer Fayre 

 
We are looking for the volunteers to help out at our Summer Fayre. If you could 
spare some time, please let school office know. Any help will be much appreciated! 
 
Also we are looking to borrow some gazebos for the Fayre,  please let us know if 
you have one and can lend it for the Summer Fayre. 



Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

 

Donaldson class swimming Tuesday 11th June - 
Tuesday 16th July 
 

Celebrate and evaluate  Tuesday 2nd July 
8.30am-9am 
3.15pm-3.45pm 

Transition Day  Wednesday, 3rd July 

Sports day Friday 5th July 
9am - 10.30am  
 

Summer Fayre Saturday 6th July 
2pm - 4pm 
 

Year 2 to visit St Michael’s Academy to watch 
Year 6 performance ‘Annie’ 

Thursday 11th July 

Year 2  leavers ceremony and picnic 
More details to follow 

Thursday 18th July 
2pm 

Last day of term Friday 19th July 
 
 


